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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

We agree to this postponement.

Leah M. Bojo, AICP, Director of Land Use & Entitlements
2705 Bee Caves Road, Suite 100, Austin, TX 78746
Drenner Group, PC  | 512-665-1570 cell  | 

 













Postponement request for the zoning application associated with the property located at 
1902 Keilbar Lane and7603 and 7515 Menchaca Road (the Property”); 

Dear Mayor and Members of the City Council:

As member of the team representing the Matthews Lane Neighborhood Association, petitioners, and neighbors of
the Property, we respectfully request a postponement of Item 79 on the June 16, 2022, City Council agenda to the
July 28, 2022, City Council agenda. 

This is our first request postponement in this zoning case.  The purpose of the postponement is to review,
consider, disseminate a new rendering of the proposed project for this property that was delivered to us yesterday
June 13.  The agent for the owner, Ms. Bojo, has indicated she would agree to the postponement.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if we can provide any additional information. Thank you for your
time and consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely,

Ruben Perez
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source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.




